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OCCUPATION: Director of South Coast Water District

I am proud to say that over the past four years, as your Director on the South
Coast Water District, we have made great strides to help protect our
beaches, keep our water clean and better serve the needs of the Dana
Point community.

With my active participation and leadership, we successfully repaired
sections of a tunnel and sewer pipeline located close to our beach that
carries 1/3 of our sewage to a treatment facility. In addition, to prevent future
sewage spills all pipes are inspected by remote camera, video taped and
cleaned at least once a year.

To better provide for our water needs, in 2007 we dedicated a new
groundwater recovery facility and are currently in the planning stages for a
new sea water desalination plant. Both of these projects will help us to
continue to provide reliable water and sewer services to the rate payers.

I have been endorsed by Dana Point Mayor Joel Bishop, the entire City
Council, civic leaders and residents in our community.

I am a 29 year resident of Dana Point, past Mayor and I would be honored to
have your support.

November 4th please vote Ingrid McGuire for South Coast Water District.

www.Ingrid4Water.com


